
One baby is admitted  
to neonatal care every 
five minutes
“I remember the fear when seeing my 

little girl for the first time so small and 
fragile, wires and machines beeping 
everywhere.” Rebecca, mum to 
Arabella born premature

Help us be there for 
babies and their families 
at this critical time



Bliss is the leading UK charity for babies born premature or sick.  
Your donations will help:

Invest in babies’ futures 

We fund neonatal research 
that can lead to practical 
improvements in babies’ care.

Raise standards of care 

We train healthcare 
professionals and work with 
neonatal units to help them 
make improvements in care.

Stand up for babies

Neonatal care is underfunded. 
We campaign for greater 
investment in neonatal care, 
and other vital issues.

Empower parents every day  

We provide information and 
emotional support for parents 
to help them through one of the 
hardest times of their life.

Could you help raise money for Bliss?  
Bake, walk, trek or do your own thing to help babies when they 
need it the most. Help today by visiting bliss.org.uk or emailing 
events@bliss.org.uk
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